

PR21-116

14000 City Center Drive, Chino Hills, CA 91709

CONTACT: Nicole Freeman

Ph: (909) 364-2609

Valerie McClung Ph: (909) 364-2618

DATE: December 9, 2021

CITY OF CHINO HILLS REDISTRICTING COMMUNITY MAPPING WORKSHOP ON TUESDAY, DECEMBER 14 – PUBLIC MAPPING TOOLS NOW AVAILABLE ONLINE

Chino Hills, CA – The City of Chino Hills invites residents to join a Redistricting Community Workshop to learn more about the City's redistricting mapping tools available to them on Tuesday, December 14 at 4:00 pm in the City Hall Council Chambers located at 14000 City Center Drive.

During the workshop, residents will learn how to use the online mapping tool software available, what criteria are taken into consideration when drawing districts, and get answers to questions about the redistricting process. Live translation of the meeting will be available in Spanish and Chinese. To request live translation, please contact the City Clerk's office at (909) 364-2620 or redistricting@chinohills.org.

Every 10 years, local governments use new census data to redraw district lines to reflect how local populations have changed. Redistricting determines which neighborhoods and communities are grouped together for the purposes of electing a Council member. The community is encouraged to share how they think district boundaries should be drawn to best represent their communities by submitting drawings of draft maps for consideration or providing input on suggested amendments to draft maps and district lines. The City will post proposed maps online before adoption. The City's redistricting process must be completed by April 17, 2022.

To find out more about the redistricting process, how to get involved, provide public comments, view current district maps, use mapping tools to draw draft maps, or view recordings of previous Public Hearings visit www.chinohills.org/Redistricting2021.